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February 9, 2011

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Merrimack County Telephone Company — Docket No. DT-1 1-013
Revision of Initial Cover Letter for Confidential Work Papers Supporting Dedicated
Ethernet Service Filing

Dear Ms Howiand:

On January 14, 2011, Merrimack County Telephone Company filed Work Papers supporting its
Dedicated Ethernet Service Tariff with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission. This
filing revises the confidential verbiage on the initial cover letter. The reference to RSA 378:43
is not appropriate in this instance and it should have read PUC Rule 201:4 (5).

Merrimack County Telephone Company is now hereby correcting the verbiage of the initial
cover letter with this revised cover letter.

Merrimack County Telephone Company represents that the materials marked “Confidential”
pertain to the provision of competitive services; sets forth trade secrets or other confidential
information falling within the scope of RSA 91-A:5 and PUC Rule 201:4 (5); and are not general
public knowledge or published elsewhere. Merrimack County Telephone Company has taken
measures to prevent dissemination of the information in the ordinary course of business.

Sin rely,

a lie Ladwig
Senior Administrator — Tariffs
608-664-4169
rachelie.ladwig@tdstelecom.com


